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Upcoming Events 

11th February 2019   Year 12 & Year 13 Photos 

15th February 2019   Break up for Half Term 

25th February 2019   First Day back 

27th February 2019   Year 13 Drama Scripted Performance Exam 

28th February 2019   World Book Day 

 

This last half term seems to have flown by and both Year 12 and Year 13 should be 

congratulated on all their hard work so far.  

Year 12 - Adam Elliott, Y12 Achievement 

Year 12 are into their second term at college now and still continue to work hard. Well done to 
the Business students who completed their first real Level 3 assessment in January. It was great 
to see so many of you at Parents' Evening on the 31st of January. The feedback from staff about 
the Year 12 cohort continues to be overwhelmingly positive. This term we will be focusing on 
work experience being completed in the final week of the summer term. Students are required 
to find and organise a placement themselves, but help can be found by booking an 
appointment with Mrs Farmer in Careers. This is an ideal opportunity for students to make 
contacts in industry and develop skills which can be talked about on their CVs, future job 
interviews and UCAS applications.  

Year 13 - Philippa Coates, Y13 Achievement 

The countdown is on to final exams and year 13 are all working hard. Provisional exam 
timetables will be sent out to parents via email this week so that students can begin to plan in 
their revision time. Tickets are now on sale for the college ball which is on 5th July - tickets are 
on sale from the student's union office priced at £40 this includes a three course sit down meal. 
It would be great to see all of year 13 there!  


